
Wolverine Football 
 

Dear Prospective Wolverine Football Player, 

 

Summer is coming to an end, and it is almost time for “WOLVERINE 

FOOTBALL”.  The coaches and I are anxiously awaiting your arrival. We have a full 

Varsity schedule and working very hard to get a full JV schedule.    

We want and encourage anybody that is able to play to come out and give it a 

try.  The coaches excel at making sure that even the most inexperienced players are 

ready by the first game.  The experience of playing football is something that is truly 

unique and cannot get from playing any other sport.  We are even more unique in the 

fact that we bring two schools together to make one team. 

  The first day of practice (equipment handout) will be Tuesday August 13th.  

We will meet in White Lake at 8:00 a.m.  The bus will leave Elcho at 7:15 a.m.  Please 

make sure that all paper work has been completed by this time (physicals). In the years 

past this first practice was for handing out equipment and testing.  Bring workout gear 

like shorts and running shoes. Calendars will be handed out on that first day.  We’re 

looking forward to seeing all of you and another awesome season. 

 

Coach Greg Kizirian   

School Phone: (715)882-2361 

Cell Phone: (715)216-2825 


